The Metropolitan Museum of Art

COMMUNICATIONS

March 6, 2001

Mr. Brian Lamb Chief Executive Officer C-SPAN 400 North Capitol Street Suite 650 Washington, DC 20001

Dear Brian:

It's not just the wine and the food and the ambience and the great conversation – we always share that, and I treasure every opportunity for a renewal.

This time it was also the counsel and the very much needed wisdom that you were generous enough to share as well.

I needed it desperately, I benefited much, and I'm more grateful than usual. As I write this, I am still head-to-head with the dilemma. I'm cheered by the fact that it's a winwin, whichever way I go, and I'm grateful that I move to make my final decision enriched by your words of support, advice, and friendship.

Many, many thanks.

